2020 Welcome
A message from Janet Miron, Director
Aanii, boozhoo, tansi, she:kon, bonjour, hello!
The Frost Centre for Canadian Studies and Indigenous Studies welcomes you to Trent University.
We are honoured and excited to share this important chapter in your journey with you.
Welcome to the Frost Centre!
